Ms. A.L. Kanna
Master Trainer

Bangalore

28" February 2019

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Ms.Kanna,

Thank you for visiting Baby Bear's Nursery in Abu Dhabi and providing training for the
Principal and Teachers. The CPD's, Teachers Assessment, Class Room observations
and Phonic training all were useful and appreciated by the staff. Your thorough

knowledge and experience in Early Years education are commendable.
| wish you further progress and achievements in your career.

Yours faithfully,
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K.K.Ashraf
Managing Director




